PRINCIPAL'S UPDATE

A belated ‘welcome back’ to all our parents and carers - | sincerely
hope you have had a restful and enjoyable summer break. Your
children remain a credit to you in the way they have transitioned back
into the school routines and their learning has begun apace this year.
With a new school year comes a new newsletter design, which | hope
you all like.

We welcome Mr. Dunn in year 2 and Miss Hancock in year 4 to our
school team - many parents have already met them both and I'm sure
you'll agree they have made a flying start to their Lilly Hall careers. Miss
Ellioft has now left on her maternity leave, and we wish her well.
Throughout the last 18 months or so, we have been redeveloping and
enhancing our curriculum to ensure your child receives exceptional
experiences that not only aid progress and attainment, but also
enriches these experiences and ensures all our children have a
rounded education that prepares them well for secondary school and
beyond. We therefore have ‘guaranteed experiences’ your child will
encounter as they progress through school. These are found in our new
student challenges passport which can be read about further on page 2
of this newsletter.

Our enrichment after school clubs are back up and running with a wide
variety of activities to choose from. This year we want to increase
parental engagement in school enrichment activities and also offer
more parental ‘workshops’ similar to the Early Years ones that were so
successful last year. We want these to be regular and well-attended, so
please keep a look out for when these are scheduled later in the term.
We have forward planned key dates for next year (see the ‘dates for
your diary’ on the right). We hope this gives parents and carers plenty of

time to prepare for these where required.
Mr. Pease

ATTENDANCE

Dates for your diary:

School Closed For INSET Day
Friday 20th October 2023

Parents’ Evenings
Tuesday 14th and Wednesday 15th November 2023

Christmas Productions (2023)

EYFS—Thursday 7th and Friday 8th December
Key Stage 1—Monday 11th and Tuesday 12th
December

Key Stage 2—Wednesday 13th and Thursday 14th
December

INSET Day
Friday 9th February 2024

Parents’ Evenings
Wednesday 13th and Thursday 14th March 2024

EYFS Easter Bonnet Parade
Thursday 28th March 2024

INSET Day
Friday 28th June 2024

Sports Days
Wednesday 3rd July 2024
Friday 5th July 2024

Parents’ Evening
Wednesday 10th July 2024

Y6 Leavers BBQ
Thursday 11th July 2024

Y6 Leavers Assembly
Thursday 18th July 2024

In your child’'s new planner for 2023-24, you may have noficed there is a specific page for attendance
(this is on page 134). There is a star for each week of the whole school year. Each time your child
achieves 100% attendance on that week, they will receive a gold star sticker. Rewards are given in

school for 100% aftendance, and these are being added to after October half term with even bigger
rewards imminent. If your child does not attend 100% for that week, that star remains blank.

Our attendance overall last year was 94.4% which although is an improvement from 2022, we strive to
aftain the aftendance we achieved pre-pandemic of 96%. Please ensure your child attends school
regularly fo ensure they don’t miss out on high quality learning.
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https://twitter.com/maltbylillyhall

MRS MOORE'’S UPDATE

It has been wonderful to see the children back in school and always a pleasure to see their enthusiasm
for learning and stepping up to the challenge of their new year groups.

We are pleased to announce the return of our MLT Literary Festival this week and we have lots of events
and visitors planned for the children to immerse themselves in the magical world of literature.

The renowned Hobgoblin Theatre Company are visiting, there will be a choral speaking competition,
culminating in a live virtual MLT final. We are also thrilled fo announce special guest appearance by
acclaimed poet and performer, Paul Cookson, who will be visiting our students in Key Stage 2.
Additionally, acclaimed author Gareth Baker will be enchanting our younger children in Reception and
Key Stage 1 with his storytelling workshops.

Maltby _
Lilly Hall Academy

STUDENT CHALLENGES

PASSPORT

5 Lilly Hall Academy




CORE LEARNING CHARACTERISTICS SHOUTOUTS

Through our curriculum, we aim to educate the whole child, building character and knowledge together.
To promote this, we have identified eight characteristics we aim to nurture within our children.
Everything we do will promote the development of these core qualities which we feel are central to

ensuring our children develop intfo well -rounded, well-educated young people who are prepared for
success in their next phase of education.

Well done to these children who have excelled in our core learning characteristics this month.

Get your child off to a 'flying start' at

Maltby Lilly Hall Academy Early Years!

¢ Ofsted rated 'Good' Early Years team and provision

* Personalised curriculums devised for each child i
* High quadlity, fun and challenging environments Ofsted
* Specidalised Forest School provision

 Limited spaces available, register your child today!

01709 812148 | info@maltbylillyhallacademy.com | www.maltbylillyhallacademy.com
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